
By Gracie Bender

The Pine Knoll Shores Womens Club held its installation luncheon on 
May 14 at the Coral Bay Club in Atlantic Beach. Full-length windows provided 
a picturesque view of the dunes and the Atlantic Ocean as the backdrop as we 
enjoyed the company of our fellow members.

The incoming officers for the 2021-2022 year are Co-Presidents Libby Gallagher 
and JoAnne Ferguson, Co-Vice Presidents Carrie Critz and Lee SuUivan,
Treasurer Brenda Sheppard, Recording Secretaries Mary Cam Boudreau and 
Cindy Batson, and Corresponding Secretary Carroll Beckham. We know they are 
already preparing our club for a splendid year.

We extend a big thank you to our outgoing officers: President JoAnne 
Ferguson, Vice President Libby Gallagher, Recording Secretary Maria DeCandia, 
Corresponding Secretary Ronnie Stanley, and Treasurer Donna Ross. This 
has been a very difficult year for all of us, and we are truly thankful to have 
outstanding ladies lead our club.

From left, Women’s Club officers for the upcoming year; JoAnne Ferguson, Libby 
Gallagher, Carrie Critz, Cindy Batson, Mary Cam Boudreau, Lee Sullivan and Brenda 
Sheppard. Not pictured: Carroll Beckham.—Photos by Grade Bender

Several past presidents attended the luncheon, and we continue to honor them 
for their dedication and service to the Pine Knoll Shores Womens Club.

We will not have meetings during the summer months; however, we are 
anticipating a wonderful year ahead focusing our efforts on Caroline’s House, Mile 
of Hope and the Bogue Banks Library.

Past Women's Club presidents In attendance at the luncheon (from left): JoAnne Ferguson, 
Barbara Bagby, Bonnie Ferneau, Marian Goetzinger, Bobbie Flill, Kay Flowe, Elaine Tempel 
and Pegge Knecht

We welcome any woman to join the Womens Club who lives or works in Pine 
Knoll Shores, on Bogue Banks or in any surrounding area not served by a womens 
club. Our meetings are normally held on the fourth Friday at 10 a.m., and you can 
also check our Facebook page.

We wish everyone an enjoyable summer with friends and family and hope to see 
you at our first meeting when we return on September 24.

Vision and mission Statements
Our vision is to provide a quality environment in which 

our citizens are safe and secure, where individual talents 
flourish, and everyone enjoys the natural resources

of the area.
It is the mission of the Town of Pine Knoll Shores to 

provide concerted and friendly means of promoting health, 
safety and social wellbeing; develop and implement plans for 

the continuous improvement of the Town; and encourage 
the participation of residents in service to the 

Town and community.
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